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Dear Colleagues and Friends,

It gives me great pleasure on behalf of 
the South African Urological Association 
to welcome everyone to the combined 
SAUA / PAUSA Congress 2024 here in 
Johannesburg, in particular, our friends 
from PAUSA, EAU and The South African 
Urology Nurses Association (SAUNA).

We extend our special thanks to Professor Shingai Mutambirwa 
(SAUA), and Dr Mohamed Jolloh (PAUSA), for organising an 
excellent academic programme covering all aspects of African 
Urology.

We thank all our local and international speakers and delegates 
who have travelled to share their knowledge and expertise with us.

As the South African Urology Association, we are also extremely 
proud to be associated with, and to sponsor, the African Urology 
Journal and the contribution that this excellent publication makes to 
Academic Urology in our country and Africa.

We wish you all an enjoyable and interactive stay at our congress 
and hope that you return to your practices with renewed friendships, 
enhanced knowledge and fresh enthusiasm.

Sincerely,

Dr Greg Webb

President, SAUA NPC
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Welcome SAUA/PAUSA Congress 2024


